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BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSION

MEETING NOTICE
                                                        

     

The Board of Fire Commission Meeting scheduled for tonight

 Tuesday, March 19, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. at Fire Headquarters, 141

East Avenue has been CANCELLED.

The next Board of Fire Commission meeting will be held on

 Tuesday, April 16, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. at Fire Headquarters, 141

East Avenue.  


